
     TRAFFIC ENGINEERING DIVISION  
             ANNE ARUNDEL COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS  

                      Robinson Road 
Pedestrian Crossing Signal Modification  

                                                                                          January 2024  

The Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works, Traffic Engineering Division, will be modifying the 

operation of the recently constructed traffic signal at the intersection of Robinson Road and the B&A Trail 

Crossing to improve safety and operations. We have observed the operation of the existing full-color traffic signal 

that was constructed earlier in 2023 and we have concerns with compliance to the signal by both drivers and trail 

users.  

The modified signal will provide a rapid yellow flashing indication to the drivers traveling along Robinson Road 

when the pedestrian buttons are pushed or a trail user is detected at the trail crossing locations. The flashing 

indications will not require drivers to stop, but will warn them that a trail user is waiting to cross. Trail users are 

required to wait for an appropriate gap in traffic to cross the roadway. Please reference the brochure in this mailing 

for more detailed information on how the modified signal will operate. 

These modifications will take place in the next few weeks, barring any inclement weather events. Should you 

have questions or concerns regarding the new signal modifications, please reach out to Mr. Nestor A. Flores, 

Chief of the Traffic Engineering Division, at 410-222-7331.  
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